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2016 AWARDS PROGRAMS 

KUAFF is pleased to announce four Awards Programs to benefit members in good standing and their children.   

First, a scholarship Program for the son or daughter of a KUAFF member in good standing.  The Scholarship is 

in the amount of $500 to be utilized for an undergraduate degree program at a four year accredited institution of 

higher learning.  Verification of the eligibility of the KUAFF member as well as the connection to the applicant 

is required.   

Second, a scholarship program for the son or daughter of a KUAFF member.  This Scholarship is in the amount 

of $500 to be utilized for graduate work at a recognized institution for higher learning. 

Third, a Professional Development Grant in the amount of $500 for an adjunct faculty member of KUAFF to be 

utilized for conference/convention participation, specific training for the instructor, certification in program 

vital for courses being taught, and honorarium for invited classroom speaker, etc.  Verification of eligibility of 

the applicant is required. 

Fourth, a Scholarship Program for KUAFF members in good standing.  The Scholarship is in the amount of 

$500 to be utilized for an advanced degree at an accredited institution of higher learning.  Verification of the 

eligibility of the KUAFF member is required.   

 

Required Application Procedures 

1. Applications must be completed in full; including required signatures. 

 

2. Completed Applications must be delivered to the KUAFF Office, Willis Hall, Room 102, Main 

Campus, Kean University, NO LATER THAN April 15, 2016. 

 

3. The KUAFF Scholarship Committee will review all and notify each applicant of their status no later 

than June 1, 2016. 

 

4. Awardees will be expected to participate in a ceremony at the Annual KUAFF General Membership 

Meeting to be held in June, 2016; specific information to be announced.    
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